I am an employee of Kings Engineering, who are owned by the Bloomfield Group. 
With reference to Rix’s Creek South, Project SSD-6300. The continuation of mining at Rix’s Creek would mitigate potential Job losses in relation to the closure of this mine. In addition the flow on effect would not only be contained to the Rix’s South site, it would extend to other Bloomfield owned companies that support the mine such as Kings Engineering.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Historically the consequences on other companies and mining operations comparable to that of Rix’s South Site, due to mine closures will suffer. The support of Overarching Company Workers should not be underestimated as these businesses will ultimately experience the flow on effects of job losses.    
Local businesses within the surrounding townships will also be negatively impacted.
Keep jobs in the Hunter Region.	Comment by David Brown: 
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